
Valley View Estates Subdivision 
Public Hearing October 18th, 2018 

 
 
Will storm water run off from Valley View Estates be addressed to alleviate potential impact to 
adjacent property to the west tax lot 12642-150 
 
What existing tree’s if any will be removed from the proposed Valley View Estates subdivision 
 
Fir Tree on proposed T 24 along Tax Lot 126042-150 is dead, will it be removed prior to any 
weather that could potentially cause property damage.  (Both tree’s along the Failed septic 
system of the recently demolished home have died) 
 
Requesting the existing Common Snowball Viburnum tree located on the fence line of Tax lot 
#12642-150 not to be removed and remain part of the landscape. 
 
Will a fence be installed on both sides of the walk path/public access T 24 at tax  
Lots #126042-152 and 126042-150 
 
 
Thank you, 
Don & Kris Good 
#126042-150 
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